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Your name:: 
Dylan Heerema 

I represent:: 
Three for All Coalition 

Telephone:: 

Fax:: 

Email address:: 

Street address (optional):: 

Municipality/Electoral Area in which you reside:: 
Victoria 

I wish to address:: 
Capital Regional District Board 

Meeting Date:: 
May 9th, 2018 

Agenda Item:: 
Energy Step Code  

My reason(s) for appearing (is/are) and the substance of my presentation is as 
follows:: 
Akua Schatz (Canada Green Building Council) and Dylan Heerema (Pembina Institute) would like 
to speak on behalf of the Three for All Coalition (threeforall.ca). The Three for All Coalition is a 
group of building industry professionals who aim to inspire local government action on energy 
efficiency through judicious use of the BC Energy Step Code. Our presentation would speak to 
the benefits that the Capital Regional District could gain by adopting or incentivizing higher steps 
of the Code.  

I will have a PowerPoint or video presentation and will submit it at least 24 hours in 
advance of the meeting.: 
Yes 

The meeting and my presentation will be webstreamed live via the CRD website and 
recorded.: 
I understand, 

 


